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PRELUDE                                                                           Alyssa Owens & Barbara Stevens 
 
HYMN OF PRAISE #282                                                                             “Living For Jesus” 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 
WELCOME/ ANNOUNCMENTS                                            
MINISTRIES/PRAYER               

_________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                           Kellum Family 

SPECIAL MUSIC                                                                 

_________________________________________________________________________             

                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 

PARALLEL SCRIPTURE                                                                                         Isaiah 6:1-6        

_________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 

OFFERTORY PRAYER                                           

OFFERTORY MUSIC 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                   Margaret Sarratori                

DOXOLOGY                                                                                                              Hymn 253                        

_________________________________________________________________________                                                    

                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 
SCRIPTURE                                                                                                           Luke 5:1-11 

MESSAGE                                                                                   “The Frustrated Fisherman” 

_________________________________________________________________________          

 

POSTLUDE                                                               Alyssa Owens & Barbara Stevens 



Announcements 
 

  

1) The Personnel Committee is seeking a regularly attending church member to fill the Children & 
 Youth Coordinator position that will be vacant effective November 30, 2020.  This person must be 
 someone who loves children and be able to coordinate with child and youth leaders. Be organized,  
 possess good administrative and communication skills both verbally and written and prepare budgets, 
 calendars of events and newsletters.  Display a Christian lifestyle in accordance with the core values of 
 GPBC.  Be aware of and keep matters concerning issues and members of GPBC confidential.  This is a 10 
 hour a week position with no leave benefits.  Starting Salary is $12,000.00. 
 

 The Committee will consider splitting the position and entertain filling it with a Children’s Coordinator 
 and a Youth Coordinator if there are no qualified applicants for an individual to fill the position as stated in 
 the paragraph above.  This action would need to be presented to the church body for approval prior to any
 further advertisement. 
 

 Applications can be submitted in writing to the Personnel Committee by placing in the mail slot in the 
 GPBC office.   If no qualified applicants are received by TODAY, the Committee will open the position to   
      the public.   

 
 

2) We will be having Choir Practice on Wednesday nights at 7:00pm.  Social distancing will be practiced. 
 
 

3) The WMU World Prayer Day will be held on Monday, November 2, 2020.  GPBC will hold a Prayer 
 Service for ALL ADULTS at 10:00am on that day in the Sanctuary.  Please join us to pray for the  
 National Election and COVID recovery, as well as other Baptist concerns.  You are encouraged to bring 
 your Bibles. 

 
 

4)  Operation Christmas Child— Shoeboxes will be available in the Narthex, November 16-November 22.  
 Boxes, with your $9 (plastic or cardboard) donation, should be returned to the church no later than  

 Sunday, November 22.  Please do not pack candy, gum, or toothpaste as they are not allowed.   
 
 

5) Advent Book Devotions:  We need your help in preparing 2020 Advent devotionals to be included in this 
 year's Advent Book.  The sign up sheet is in the Narthex.  The theme this year is "He Will Be Our 
 Peace".  Your devotion will need to be completed by Sunday, Nov. 15.  Thanks! Lynn Walton, Leslie 
 and Keith Belvin 
 
 

6) GPBC, along with other area churches, is still collecting nonperishable food items and hygiene items, 
 along with nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items.  Your donations can be brought to our 
 church during office hours, M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box outside the Narthex entrance. They  
 will be taken to Bellamy where county residents can go for the monthly distribution.   
 
 

7) Because of COVID 19, the Annual Women’s Getaway at Eagle Eyrie has been canceled.  The good 
 news is:  The event is being offered online.  If interested please go to their website at : WUMV.org to    
 register for the Zoom link. The conference is November 6 & 7 and the theme is “Refresh”.   " I will    
 refresh the weary and satisfy the faint."  Jeremiah 31:25    See Theresa Svoboda for more details. 
  


